
Milwaukie Bay Park Bank Repair 
The City of Milwaukie is working with a design team to: 

Develop construction plans for stabilizing the bank 
Improve riparian habitat 
Provide a durable access route  
Enable park visitors to visit the low-water beach area safely 

Use of Milwaukie Bay Park will be impacted through the 
end of November. 

During construction, portions of the concrete path along the riverfront 
will be closed to the public. The low-water beach will be closed to public 
access for about 8 weeks while heavy equipment works in the area. 



Kellogg Creek Bridge
In December 2015, record rainfall caused significant scouring and a bank failure near the
footings of Kellogg Creek bridge. The City has elected to replace the bridge with help
from a FEMA grant.

The new Kellogg Bridge is now open! The old bridge will be demolished in the
upcoming weeks.

The new bridge features:
Wider lanes
Seismic preparedness
A sidewalk connecting south & north Milwaukie Bay Park

A kayak rack
Greater safety for pedestrians

*Kayak Rack

kayak rack


